From: Eve Jennings 
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 11:22 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Civic Leadership Academy trip to India

Hi Steve,
In your email on 1/28, you directed: “(ii) remember to send me an email [we make these public] within 10 days of your return, describing where you went, what for, who paid [besides the City], and that you went in your official City capacity”

Please let this email serve as notice I have returned from my trip to London, England. I went as part of the University of Chicago’s Civic Leadership Academy, where I am a fellow. The purpose was to meet with civic leaders there to discuss leadership approaches and challenges, learning best practices and approaches to problem solving. The trip was paid for by the University of Chicago and I went in my official City capacity.

Thank you,
Eve Jennings
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